
             How YOU Can Help YOUR ILR! 
 
Supporting your ILR and its programs supports the llama community by producing 
materials and providing staff and programs that benefit all llama owners.  
 
� Become a member or upgrade your current membership.  
� Register all your cria. Once a llama is “lost” to the registry, they are usually “lost” 

forever. Let’s keep as many as we can in the registry. 
� Transfer any llamas you sell to the new owner. Again, once a llama is “lost” to the 

registry, they are usually “lost” forever. 
� Make a contribution to the ILR or ILR-SD.  
� Make a contribution to the International Llama Foundation (ILF) – a 501c(3) non-profit 

whose mission is to provide education and support to llama owners and prospective llama 
owners.  

� Take advantage of one or more of the marketing opportunities offered by the ILR –
apparel, online auction catalog, farm/ranch services locator, Pot of Gold animals for 
youth,etc. 

� Take advantage of the awards programs by entering your information online in the 
Universal Awards Program (UAP) to receive certificates of recognition for your animals. 

� Take advantage of the Incentive Fund (IF) program that pays cash dividends for 
Universal Award points earned by nominated llamas in the show arena. 

� Take the opportunity to participate in ILR-SD shows and clinics.   
� Take advantage of one or more of the advertising opportunities offered by the ILR. Photo 

ads, free classifieds, mailing list rental and so on; all are the most complete and 
comprehensive in the llama community. 

 
Specifics on all of these things can be found on our new website: www.lamaregistry.com 
 

Thank YOUThank YOUThank YOUThank YOU for your suppo for your suppo for your suppo for your supporrrrt!t!t!t!    


